
       Our mission is to provide a world-class transportation experience that delights our customers and promotes a prosperous Missouri. 

    Snapshot   
A synopsis of the August 5, 2015 Missouri Transportation Finance Corporation (MTFC) Meeting 

 

 

Summary of Program Activity 
 

 Four loans were approved for $5,204,526. 
 

 The MTFC has approximately $63.8 million available to loan. 
 

Loans Approved 
City of Cape Girardeau - $3,965,100 to replace a city bridge on South Sprigg Street which 

was damaged by a sinkhole. 

 

City of Park Hills - $559,758 to extend Fairgrounds Drive to a proposed trail head serving the 

St. Joe Park. 

 

City of Park Hills - $529,668 to resurface East Main Street from View Street to Strauss Street 

and Strauss Street from East Main Street to St. Joe Drive. 

 

Port Authority of Kansas City - $150,000 to rehabilitate and construct railroad tracks, remove 

a scale and provide a new connection to the Union Pacific mainline at the Port. 

 

Looking Ahead 
 

The MTFC’s next meeting is scheduled for October 6, 2015.  The deadline to apply is August 

17, 2015. 
 

Questions?   
 

Call or email the Partnership Group! 

Carol Kliethermes  Carol Kliethermes@modot.mo.gov  573-526-2561 

Todd Grosvenor  Todd.Grosvenor@modot.mo.gov   573-751-4626 

 

mailto:Carol%20Kliethermes@modot.mo.gov
mailto:Todd.Grosvenor@modot.mo.gov

